

Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS jcallaway@avalon-school.co.uk

18th March 2022

Dear Parents/Carers,



Year 6 Walk to Caldy Hill Wednesday 23<sup>rd</sup> March 2022

As part of the Year 6 English curriculum the children will be going on a walk to Caldy Hill on Wednesday 23<sup>rd</sup> March. During the walk the children will be making observations and notes in preparation for composing a descriptive poem and, of course, getting some exercise and enjoying the beautiful surroundings.

We will be leaving school at 10.00am and arriving back to school for 1.00pm. School will be providing the children with a packed lunch including a drink, which will be eaten while on the walk. Children are required to wear their school PE kit on the day, a pair of trainers that will be suitable for walking, and a waterproof jacket. Please could we ask that all children bring with them a small rucksack to carry their lunch in and small additional bottle of water. There will be no need for the children to bring any spending money.

To enable your child to attend the walk to the Caldy Hill it is important that the consent form below is completed and returned to the school office no later than Tuesday 22<sup>nd</sup> March.

Should you have any questions then please contact the school office.

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Callaway
Headteacher













Telephone: 0151 625 6993

E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk



Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS jcallaway@avalon-school.co.uk

Telephone: 0151 625 6993 E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

## Please complete and return to the school office no later than Tuesday 22<sup>nd</sup> March 2022.



## Year 6 Walk to Caldy Hill Wednesday 23<sup>rd</sup> March 2022

Child's Name:	Year Group:
I do / do not* give permission for my child to atten	d the walk to Caldy Hill.
*delete as appropriate.	
Signed:	Dated:
Relationship to Child:	











